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Kapiti Music Centre                                                   

admin@kapitimusiccentre.org.nz                    

Phone 021 297 1413 

www.kapitimusiccentre.org.nz          

P.O. BOX 1413 Paraparaumu 5254 

3 September 2018 

TERM 3 NEWSLETTER 

TERM DATES – Please take note of the concert dates and times  

Term 3  23 July – Thursday 27 September 

Term 4  15 October – Sunday 25 November 

Please put the following dates and times into your diaries 

EVENT DATE WHO TIME WHERE  

Around the 
Schools 

Monday 24 
September 

Selected Senior 
Students 

9.00am – 3.00pm 

Students need 
lunch and water 

9.00 ALOK 
10.15 Parparumu 
Primary 
11.45 Te Ra 
2.00 Kapanui 

Junior & 
Intermediate 
Concert 

NEW DATE 
FRIDAY 9 
NOVEMBER 

Junior, 
Intermediate & 
Ensemble 
Students 

Junior & 
Intermediate 
Students Arrive 
6.00pm.   

Ensemble will be 
advised by Ann 
when to arrive. 

Performance 
begins at 6.30pm 
– approx. 8.00pm 

Kapiti College 
Gymnasium 

First Rehearsal for 
Grande Concert 

Tuesday 13 
November 

No Lessons on 
this day 

All students Juniors 3.30pm – 
4.00pm 
Intermediates 
3.45pm – 4.30pm 
Seniors 4.15pm – 
5.30pm. 
These are 

Kapiti College 
Student Cafeteria 
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approximate 
finish times 

Second Rehearsal 
for Grande 
Concert 

Thursday 22 
November 

No Lessons on 
this day 

 

All students Juniors 3.30pm – 
4.00pm 
Intermediates 
3.45pm – 4.30pm 
Seniors 4.15pm – 
5.30pm. 
These are 
approximate 
finish times 

Kapiti College 
Student Cafeteria 

Grande Concert Sunday 25 
November 

All students All students arrive 
at Southwards 
Theatre on 
Sunday morning 
at 8.30am 

Juniors & 
Intermediate 
students will be 
finished by 10.15 

Senior students 
will be given a 
finish time by 
their tutors. 

ALL STUDENTS 
return to Theatre 
at 3.30pm to be 
ready on stage for 
a 4.00pm start 

Southwards 
Theatre 

Concert begins at 
4.00pm – 5.30pm 

Door sales $5.00 
per ticket 

End of Term  Sunday 25 
November 
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NEW EMPLOYEES AT KMC 
I would like to warmly welcome 2 new members to our KMC Team.  Asa Pettersson has joined us for 
the rest of the year to help with some keyboard lessons and our Glee Club.   We also welcome 
Seraphim Bernus who will be assisting me with Administration.  Great to have you join us. 

HELP PLEASE 
Are there any willing hands who are able to help us with the practical set up, back stage support or 
general hands on help needed for the Southwards Concert.   We also would appreciate anyone able 
to provide some food for the Tutors for the Southwards Concert Rehearsal day.  Please email me if 
you are able to help with any of the above, thanks. 

GRANTS  
We have been extremely fortunate with our Grant applications.  Two have come through for our T 
Shirt promotion/performance shirts. We gratefully received $1,000 from Pelorus Trust and Infinity 
Foundation granted us $2,126.00.   Your child will be given their T Shirt at the Southwards rehearsal 
(if not before). 

We were also successful in receiving a grant of $2000 from the Kapiti Coast Creative Community 
Grant Scheme.  This will provide much needed assistance for the cost of the Southwards Concert. 

CONCERT MUSIC 
Your child will be receiving their concert music.  The students will have pieces they are playing at 
Southwards in their respective orchestras.  There will be 3 orchestras, junior, intermediate and 
senior.  Your Tutor will tell your child which orchestra they are performing in.  They will also have 
pieces to perform at the junior/intermediate performance at Kapiti College.  These pieces are their 
individual item which will be performed only with the students who learn the same instrument as 
them.  Senior students will be performing their individual item during the first half of the 
Southwards Concert. 

This is a busy time of the KMC year and for the students to get the most out of their performances, 
they will need to practice their pieces. 

For new students, performing may seem a bit daunting – this is a common reaction until they have 
actually experienced a KMC concert.  Please get in touch with your child’s tutor if you need help with 
supporting your child or if you are confused about the pieces they are learning. 

OFFICE HOURS 
The Managers position is part time.  I am at Kapiti College Monday and Tuesday from 3.20 - 4.00 or I 
can be contacted by email. 

Keep playing and listening to music. 
Warm regards 
Jill Duncan (MANAGER KMC) 

  


